
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Commissioners of St. Mary’s County will hold a 

Public Hearing on February 6, 2018 at 6:30pm in the Chesapeake Building located at 

41770 Baldridge Street in Leonardtown, Maryland to consider the recommended 

methodology in calculating the annual impact fee as presented by the Impact Fee Focus 

Group on December 5, 2017. 

Citizens are encouraged to attend and participate in the public hearing. 

Written comments, questions and suggestions may be submitted on or before February 

13, 2018 to:  Commissioners of St. Mary’s County, P.O. Box 653, Leonardtown, MD  

20650. 

Copies of the Proposed Calculation Methodology are available in the Finance 

Department & www.stmarysmd.com.  

Any reasonable accommodation for persons with disabilities should be requested by 

contacting the St. Mary’s County Public Information Officer at (301) 475-4200, *1342. 

By:  L. Jeannett Cudmore, Chief Financial Officer 

http://www.stmarysmd.com/

